
 

The Enrollment/Census 

Department will be closed on 

Tuesday,  

September 18, 2018 

 from 

 8:00 am to 11:00 am 

 

  Department will resume 

regular business hours at  

11:00 am.  We apologize for any 

inconvenience. 

 

If you need immediate 

assistance please call 

 520-610-8732, 

 Director, Sheila Riley-White. 
 

 


